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From: Paul Holden
To: Savage, Deanna
Subject: RE: Request for Investigation into Council Road Closure - Pearce"s Creek Road Booyong
Date: Thursday, 7 May 2020 10:17:02 AM
Attachments: 19018-02 (Detail) [ISSUE D].pdf


Hi Deanna,
 
Survey Plan of site certified by Registered Surveyor Tony Hart attached
 
Regards,
 
Paul Holden
Graduate Diploma in Urban and Regional Planning (Currently Enrolled)
Master of Property (MProp)
Bachelor of Environments (BEnvs)
 


 
76 Tamar Street BALLINA NSW 2478 | T:  02 6681 6696  | e:  paul@nrls.com.au


From: Savage, Deanna [mailto:DSavage@byron.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Wednesday, 6 May 2020 3:26 PM
To: Paul Holden <paul@nrls.com.au>
Subject: RE: Request for Investigation into Council Road Closure - Pearce's Creek Road Booyong
 
Hi Paul,
 
Thank you for the email below.  I can have an invoice drawn up for the investigation fee
associated with this potential road closure.  Could you please indicate who the invoice is being
made out to and if you would like it emailed to yourself or to your client.
 
This particular road closure is not a typical road closure as by way of what your diagram indicates
there are building and fence encroachments on the formed road reserve Pearces Creek Road. 
For this to move forward we would need a survey completed by a registered surveyor indicating
boundary lines, all encroachments and the exact location of Pearces Creek Road.
 
Cheers
Deanna Savage
Roads & Property Officer | Infrastructure Services | Byron Shire Council
Working Days Mon Tues Wed
P: 02 6626 7304 | E: dsavage@byron.nsw.gov.au
PO Box 219, Mullumbimby NSW 2482 | www.byron.nsw.gov.au
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/byronshire.council
 
 
 


From: Paul Holden <paul@nrls.com.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 30 April 2020 10:19 AM
To: Savage, Deanna <DSavage@byron.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Request for Investigation into Council Road Closure - Pearce's Creek Road Booyong
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Hi Deanna,
 
I am writing to you in regard to process of closing a council public road in the Byron Shire
(Pearce’s Creek, Booyong).
 
As per the Byron Shire Council ‘Process & Cost Structure for Road Closures’ document, I have
attached a plan of a council road adjacent to 101 Pearce’s Creek Road, Booyong (Lot 30 DP
862126).
 
Could you kindly please advise on whether Council can investigate this proposal?
 
Regards,
 
Paul Holden
Land Economist
 


 
76 Tamar Street BALLINA NSW 2478 | T:  02 6681 6696  | e:  paul@nrls.com.au
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